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Sheriff's Fundraiser is Legitimate 
(KNZA)--A statewide law enforcement fundraiser is set to launch, and in light of
numerous circulating scams, a local Sheriff is working to let the public know the
membership drive by the Kansas Sheriff's Association is legitimate.

Brown County Sheriff John Merchant says the association is offering honorary
memberships to the public, and to businesses, as a way to promote public
interaction.

The forms will be received by U.S. Mail.

Merchant says the monies raised through the campaign will be used to fund a
variety of resources, ranging from the improvement of community relations to
scholarships.

Merchant says all participation is voluntary, and anyone with questions, or
concerns, should call his office.
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